
	

	

 

 
 
 
TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM:  Maurene Stanton, Executive Director of Human Resources 
 
SUBJECT:  NWESD 189 Contract for Mental Health Services, 2022-2023 
 
DATE:   April 19, 2022 
 
 
 
Attached you will find a contract between the Stanwood-Camano School District and the 
Northwest Educational Service District (NWESD) for Behavioral Health Services, for 
2022-2023. 

The NWESD will employ one full-time mental health professional who will be housed at 
SHS and LHHS. This professional will provide mental health assessments, individual, 
and group therapy to students identified by school district employees (guidance 
counselors, administrators, student support advocates) as needing behavioral health 
services. 

If you have questions about this contract, please contact me. 

 

Recommendation: I recommend the board move to approve the contract with the 
Northwest Educational Service District 189 for Behavioral Health Services for 
2022/2023. 

 
















